% TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

We Request Your Feedback

Please submit your comments regarding the design modifications presented in this
Virtual Public Hearing by using any of the four methods below by July 15, 2020.

Click the provided link TxDOT Dallas District Office
on the website Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov Attn: Nelson Underwood, P.E.

4777 E. Highway 80
Mesquite, TX 75150

(469) 708-3179

For general questions about the presentation or the project, please contact
TxDOT Project Manager, Nelson Underwood, P.E. at
Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov.

CSJs: 1217-01-019 & 2588-01-020
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